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December Letter 2024  
Dear Parent/s and Carers, 

 
 
CHRISTMAS MASS, NATIVITY SHOWS AND EVENTS 2024 
10th  December – P1 Christmas Nativity 10am  
11th December – Lifford Cinema Trip P1 – P4 10am Cost £9 
12th December – Lifford Cinema Trip P4/5 – P7 10am Cost £9 
13th  December – Christmas Mass P1 – P7 10am – St. Patrick’s Church – Parents welcome to attend. 
17th December – Christmas Dinner /Christmas Dress Up Day – in aid of SVDP Christmas Appeal 
suggested donation £2 
17th December – Nursery Christmas Trip to Rascalz 
 
The Parent Support Group are organising a draw for Christmas in aid of school funds – details will be 
posted on Google Classroom.  
 
A reminder that any outstanding school photograph money needs to be returned to Coulters on 
Main St Castlederg.  
 
EA Catering at school has opportunities for part time employment – training will be provided - 
contact Ruth at Ruth.Johnston@eani.org.uk for further details.  
 
Holidays  
The primary school closes for the Christmas holidays on Friday 20th  December 2024 at 12.30pm.  
The school will re-open for the Spring term on Monday 6th January 2025 as normal.  
The Nursery Pupils finish on Thursday  19th  December 2024 as normal and return to school on 
Monday 6th January 2025. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely Christmas break and hopefully we will see you at the Christmas events.  
 
Brian Mc Gurk  Principal 
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